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Monday 18th July 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

re:  Changing the School Day from September 2022 

 

I am writing to you to confirm the plans for changes to the school day from September 2022. 

From when the children return, on Wednesday 7th September, the school will no longer close 

early on a Friday.  Each day will be 8.45am-3.15pm with a staggered 50 minute lunch. 

 

As I previously mentioned, after school clubs will not be affected by this and will run from 3.15-

4.15pm as they do currently.  Breakfast club will still run from 8am each morning. 

 

As always, I am happy to talk to anyone that has questions.  Please call the school office on Tel: 

01482 787000 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Kirsten Bradley 

Headteacher 
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